
 

 
 
 
 

Team 6 Booster Sessions 

 

Date: 12/1/17 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are pleased to be able to offer support for all children in Team 6 to help them to achieve their                     

potential in the SATs later this year. 

 

We would like all children to access and attend this as it will be extremely beneficial to all. 

As we are fortunate enough to have so many teachers willing to give up their time, we are able to                    

put the children into five different groups so that there will be focussed support for them.  

 

The sessions are mainly going to take place on a Tuesday after school until 4:15 starting on the                  

17th January and running until the 2nd May during term time. However, due to other               

commitments sometimes the day will need to be changed in order for the children to make the                 

most of these sessions.  We will ensure that you will have plenty of notice for the changes.  

 

We know that you appreciate the time and commitment that go into planning the sessions to help                 

your children achieve the best possible and that you will ensure that the children will be attending                 

as many sessions as possible 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Orme and Miss Senior  

________________________________________________________________________________

__ 

 

Team 6 Booster Sessions 

 

Name of child:                                                 Class: 

 

I give permission for my child to attend booster sessions starting on Tuesday 17th January and 

running until Tuesday 2nd May from 3:15 - 4:15.  

 

I will pick my child up     

I give permission for my child to walk home   

 

 

Signed:  

 


